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PROFESSIONAL REVIEW WORKSHOP 2024 

HOW TO BECOME A CHARTERED BUILDING SERVICES ENGINEER! 

The Institution of Engineers Sri Lanka Qatar Chapter (IESL-QC) proudly announces the successful 

completion of its Professional Review Workshop titled 'How to Become a Chartered Building 

Services Engineer,' held on October 25th, 2024. This workshop attracted the attention of 50 

professionals keen to understand the pathway and standards for achieving chartered status in 

building services engineering. 

The event began at 16:00 hrs (Qatar Time) and was conducted virtually to allow global 

participation. CEng. Chandimal Jayakody, a distinguished Chartered Engineer with extensive 

experience in the MEP and construction sectors, led the workshop. Eng. Chandimal's expertise and 

commitment to professional development were evident as he guided attendees through the 

Professional Review (PR) process, application best practices, and the critical areas candidates 

should focus on to succeed in becoming chartered engineers. 

Key topics covered during the session included: 

✓ Overview of the Professional Review process and requirements 

✓ Essential documents and preparation tips for the PR interview 

✓ Common challenges candidates face and strategies to overcome them 

✓ Insightful advice on professional ethics and standards 

The interactive nature of the workshop allowed participants to ask questions and clarify their 

doubts directly with the presenter, making the session engaging and valuable for all involved. 

Eng. Manoj, the Secretary of the IESL Qatar Chapter, delivered the vote of thanks, expressing 

gratitude to Eng. Chandimal for his informative presentation, organizing team for proper 

organization, and to all participants for their active involvement. 

The IESL Qatar Chapter is committed to fostering professional growth and providing valuable 

learning opportunities for Sri Lankan engineers in Qatar. This successful workshop is another 

testament to our dedication to enhancing the skills and knowledge of our community members. 

Photographs of the event and additional details are available on the IESL Qatar Chapter's official 

social media pages. 

At the end, the participants were asked to fill out a registration form to ensure the active 

involvement and issue the certificates. The session received welcoming positive feedbacks, 

highlighting its informative session.  

The IESL Qatar Chapter remains committed to fostering professional growth and educational 

excellence within the engineering community.  

 

 



THE INSTITUTIUON OF ENGINEERS, SRI LANKA  

QATAR CHAPTER SESSION 2023/2024 

 

2 | P a g e  
 

Event Photographs and Session flyer 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 


